
School of Computing 
Process Technology  
Lecturer Position   

The University of South Alabama School of Computing invites applications for a full-
time (12-month), non-tenure-track Lecturer position in Process Technology, starting  
as early as January 1, 2024. A Master’s degree in a closely related field is preferred, but 
an Associate’s degree in Applied Science or a closely related degree at the time of 
appointment along with significant experience teaching Process Technology and as a 
Control Room Operator may be substituted. Preference will be given to applicants with 
teaching experience for NAPTA-certified courses and at least three years of teaching 
experience. The candidate selected for this position must meet eligibility requirements to 
work legally in the United States.  

To apply, send a cover letter of interest, current curriculum vitae, and a one-page 
statement of teaching philosophy to the Search Committee Chairperson, Mr. Steven Duff, 
at the following email address: sduff@southalabama.edu. Short-listed candidates will be 
asked to arrange to for three letters of recommendation with original signatures to be sent 
to Mr. Duff at the same email address.  

Applicants selected for an on-campus interview must also arrange to have all official 
transcripts sent to Mr. Duff from all colleges and/or universities attended at either the 
email address above or the mailing address below:   

Mr. Steven Duff 
SHEC 2101  
150 Student Services Drive 
Mobile, AL 36688-0002  

Review of applications will begin immediately and will continue until the position is 
filled.   

The University of South Alabama is an EO/AA employer and does not discriminate 
on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex (including pregnancy, sexual 
orientation, gender identity and gender expression), religion, age, genetic 
information, disability, protected veteran status or any other applicable legally 
protected basis.    

mailto:sduff@southalabama.edu?subject=Process%20Technology%20Instructor%20Position

